
  

 

Our ref:  TAC/kmd/Y10/bowling 
 
6 December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re:  Year 10 Christmas Bowling Trip 
 
As part of our Christmas rewards for year 10 we are going to be opening up the opportunity 
for students to go bowling in Telford on Thursday, 19 December 2024.  As part of the trip we 
will play two games of bowling in lanes of 6 and an adult meal will be included in the price. 
 
Timetable for the day: 
 
10:30am  Depart from Oldbury Wells School 

11.30am (approx) Arrive at Telford Bowling Alley 

   Bowling 

14:00pm  Depart from Telford Bowling Alley 

15.00pm (approx) Arrive back at Oldbury Wells School  
 
Meal Option Choices: 
 
- Chicken Nuggets 

- Cheese burger (or beef) 

- Hot Dog 

- Veg burger 
 
The cost of the trip is £18, which covers the coach cost, insurance, 2 games of bowling and 
an adult meal.  (Please make payments on ParentPay and confirm meal choices).  Students 
do not need to wear school uniform. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please can we ask that payment is made and medical 
information is completed on ParentPay by Wednesday, 11 December 2024.  Anyone having 
not paid and completed information by this date will be following a modified timetable in school 
on the trip day. 
 
I would like to point out that going on this trip is a privilege and any pupils who do not conform 
to school expectations between now and the date of the trip may not be able to attend at the 
discretion of the Head of Year, Mr Cowburn and the Assistant Head Teacher, Mrs Bishell.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr T Cowburn 
Head of Year 10 


